Katie Perenz

From: Ryan Green <ryan.green@theislandhouse.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 9:35 AM

To: Katie Pereny

Good morning Katy

Could we please have and extension of time for the Mary's Bistro project. 30 days should be more than enough if possible.
Thank you for your consideration.

Ryan Green, Director of Maintenance
Island House Hotel | Ryba's Fudge Shops | Mackinac Island Dining
mobile: 906.430.0968
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